
OBAVIJEST 

EUCHEM Conference on Stereochemistry 

The fifth EUCHEM Conference on Stereochemistry will be 
held at the Biirgenstock, near Lucerne (Switzerland) from 
May 3rd to May 9th, 1970. The number of participants will 
be limited. Inquiries and applications (no special forms are 
required) should be addressed before January 10, 1970 to the 
Chairman, Professor E. Havinga, Chemische Laboratoria, 
Rijksuniversiteit Leiden, Postbox 75, Leiden, Holland. 


